
 

 

CMP/JUL/2018/0015 

18th July 2018 

 

Sh. Khalifa Bin Ebrahim Al Khalifa 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bahrain Bourse 
P.O Box 3203 
Manama - Kingdom of Bahrain 
 
Dear Sh. Khalifa, 

 

Subject: Exposure to Abraaj Group Company 
 
As per the request of Securities & Commodities Authority of the UAE, we would like to confirm 
to our shareholders and the markets that GFH Financial Group does not have any exposure 
to Abraaj Group.  
 
It is worth noting that GFH has signed recently to acquire Abraaj Group’s ownership in The 
Entertainer Company. 
 
 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  
Nabeel Mirza 
Senior Director Compliance & MLRO 
 
 
 
  


